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June 2, 2015

Re: Rezoning petition # 2015-088

Dear interested party,

You have been identified as someone who may have an interest in a rezoning proposed for property on
Closeburn Road in Charlotte, NC. This letter is to is advise you of a neighborhood meeting to explain the
proposal and to seek comments from all who may have an interest in the rezoning. The meeting will be
held June 16th at 6:00 PM at the Courtyard by Marriott at 6023 Park South Drive, Charlotte, NC.

The petition # is 2015-088, and it proposes a change in zoning on 1.95 Acres from R-3 to UR-2(CD), to
allow the construction of up to 18 townhomes on two lots on Closeburn Drive. The property is directly
behind the SouthGate on Fairview building at the corner of Park Rd. and Fairview. A copy of the plan can
be viewed on the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Commission web site under the petition # above.

Sincerely;
DPR Associates, Inc.
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